
 
 
 
 
 

4th Tuesday 
Lunch & Learn 

 

 

Spend lunch with us on 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featured Speaker Bryan Greene, Vice President of Policy Advocacy at the National 

Association of REALTORS® Topic:  Housing Demand, Affordability, 

Gentrification Problems Related to Covid-19. See Bio below 

Updates on COVID-19 Related Services and Assistance: 

 Tawana Jones Montgomery County Business Services- CED Operations 

Manager 

 Keelie Gustin, Chief Policy Officer- Miami Valley Community Action 

Partnership 
 

Next Events: Collaborative Meeting 7/20/2021 
 

Bryan Greene is Vice President of Policy Advocacy at the National Association of REALTORS® where he oversees all 
legislative and regulatory advocacy on behalf of the association's 1.4 million members. Bryan joined NAR in November 
2019, and spent his first year at NAR raising the association's profile in Washington and nationwide on all fair-housing-
related policy matters as NAR's first Director of Fair Housing Policy. Before joining NAR, Bryan served for ten years as 
the highest-ranking career official in HUD's Office of Fair Housing and Equal Opportunity (FHEO), where he oversaw 
the policy direction and operational management of the 600-person office enforcing the nation's housing anti-
discrimination laws. 

June 22, 2021 

11:15 AM – 12:15 PM 

Registration for Zoom Session at: 

https://bit.ly/2RqcWDU  
1 Hour Elective CE Ohio Division Real Estate 

Licensees 

https://bit.ly/2RqcWDU

